
Dear Friends of HHYS, 
 Happy Holidays! We hope you 
have found ways to connect with your 
loved ones in this most different  and 
difficult season.  
 Covid-19 has impacted all of us 
in many ways. At HHYS we saw our 
client population and revenue decline in 
the spring and summer. The situation 
has been improving the past few 
months, but we anticipate an extended 
period of recovery. Even through 
these difficult times, all of our youth 
are still receiving the quality care, 
shelter, therapy, and services that 
are so vital for them to succeed in 
life. 
 Will you consider donating to our End of the Year Appeal 2020? All donations go toward 
programs that change the lives of at-risk-youth, such as: Seeking Safety, Trauma Therapy, 
Art Club, Balanced and Restorative Justice, Job Readiness, Chapel, and many more 
programs and services.   
 For over 45 years, we have helped 100+ youth each year complete our programs and have a 
second chance at life. Please consider giving $25, $50, $100, or more to our End of the Year 
Giving Appeal 2020 so we can continue providing quality care to at-risk-youth. 

Wishing you a wonderful, safe and healthy new year, 

Mike Ickes 

Executive Director

“The people walking in darkness have seen a great light; on those living in the land of deep 
darkness a light has dawned.” Isaiah 9:2
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